
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 
TO: Mayor and Council  
 
FROM: José G. Roig, Interim Director of Development Services Department  
 
DATE: April 13, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:   Staff Update on the Board of Adjustment Applicant Assistance Program (Resolution 

20230209-041) 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

This item was originally coming to Council on April 13, 2023, but now this is slated to return to Council 
on May 4, 2023. Additional time is needed while Development Services Department continues to create 
and finalize the Board of Adjustments Applicant Assistance Program guidelines. Development Services 
Department would like to request an extension on Resolution 20230209-041 to June 4, 2023.  

For any questions, please contact Doron Silberstein at doron.silberstein@austintexas.gov. 

 

CC Veronica Briseno, Assistant City Manager  
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